
 

Principal: Mr Tim Iddon 
Carnforth High School 
Kellet Road, Carnforth,  
Lancashire, LA5 9LS 

Telephone: 01524 732424 

Email: office@carnforthhigh.co.uk 

 
Thursday 1st September 2022 

 
Dear Parent/Person with parental responsibility, 
 
We look forward to welcoming your child(ren) into school tomorrow (Friday 2nd September) 
for the first day of our new academic year. 
 
All students will be signposted to their new form rooms when they arrive in the morning, 
which they should do through the main doors at the front of the school. After this, there 
will be assemblies for all year groups and time spent in forms. 
 
In form time, students will be given all the information they need, including their new 
timetables. They will also receive a range of information to bring home to you. This includes 
consent forms, medical forms, etc. Please could you complete these and return them to 
school with your child(ren) via their from tutor by Monday 12th September. 
 
Year 8-11 students will be able to buy lunch in school tomorrow using our card-based 
system. Students in these years already have lunch cards and are able to top these up in 
school or to buy food via the Fusion app. 
 
Year 7 students will be receiving their new lunch cards tomorrow as well as a letter 
explaining how they can use these in school. The letter will explain how you can top these 
up online and order food via the Fusion app. They should therefore bring cash for food 
tomorrow. As a guide, £2.50 will buy a hot meal and drink or desert in the canteen. 
 
All students are expected to attend school tomorrow in full and correct school uniform with 
the correct equipment, including a school bag. Year 7 students will receive their free starter 
pack in form containing the basic equipment they need. 
 
Students will NOT need PE kit tomorrow. 
 
We look forward to welcoming your child(ren) for a great start to the school year tomorrow. 
 
 
Emmet McGauran 
Assistant Principal for Personal Development 
Carnforth High School 


